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This is not what we voted for and would be detrimental to mental health in a state that 

already struggles with dark winters. Standard time would mean the sun comes up at 

an ungodly hour and sets at 8pm or earlier in the summer. Absolutely no one needs 

the sun to rise at 4am in the summer but many of us look forward to those late 

sunsets. The real issue is the 4:30pm sunsets in the winter, but this bill would do 

nothing to change that. Please consider not disregarding Oregon voters. I would 

rather we keep switching twice a year than stick to standard time.  


